THE ADRIAN FAMILY
ARE SAD TO ANNOUNCE THE PASSING OF

BARBARA ANN ADRIAN

ON 7TH APRIL 2024 AT LINCOLN COUNTY HOSPITAL

A FUNERAL SERVICE WILL BE HELD ON 8TH MAY 2024, AT 10:45AM
AT
ST MARY’S CHURCH, CARLTON-LE-MOORLAND, LINCOLN LN5 9HS

THE FAMILY WILL BE TRAVELLING TO LINCOLN CREMATORIUM AFTER
THE SERVICE. PLEASE KINDLY CALL US ON 01522 789664 PRIOR TO
THE DAY IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO JOIN US THERE, AND/OR BACK IN

CARLTON, FOR LUNCH OR CAKE, IN THE AFTERNOON
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